
 

 

10th September, 2021 

 

In the blink of an eye, we are again racing towards the end of another term with only a week and a bit left of 

Term 3.  We continue to send our thoughts and prayers to those families affected by the lockdowns and watch 

in awe as students continue to get up each day and turn up for school, they have truly been remarkable.  We 

are all hoping for some lifting of restrictions in coming weeks so that we can enjoy having students back 

learning on site. 

 The staff are not the only ones looking forward to the students coming back, here is a picture of one of our 

Green Tree Frogs, he is certainly looking forward to everyone being back. 

 

Just a reminder that applications for Year 7, 2023 closed on Friday 20 August. 

 If you have a child currently in Year 5 and wish to be considered for a place at Emmanuel, but have not yet 

submitted an application, is it essential that you make contact with the College Registrar on 8325 5119 or by 

email at enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au as a matter of urgency. 

  

Our next College events are the Twilight Talk & Tour events at each campus. These will be held in mid-

November and bookings can be made under the tours and events tab on the right-hand side of the homepage 

of the College website.   
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